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THE GRUNDTVIG STUDY CENTRE, AARHUS UNIVERSITY 
ANNOUNCES A WORKSHOP ON 

 
THE RECEPTION OF THE 

EDDAS IN THE 19
TH

 CENTURY 

 
With presentations by 

 

Pierre-Brice Stahl, Paris-Sorbonne University 
and 

Sophie Bønding, Aarhus University, 
 

followed by a plenary discussion. 

 
MONDAY 7TH

 DECEMBER 2015, 14:15-17:00 

BUILDING 1451, ROOM 515 

 
All are welcome! 

 

 
 
 
Registration is not necessary. For further information, contact Sophie Bønding 

(socb@cas.au.dk). Refreshments will be served during the workshop. 

  


